Donna S Hudacek
1875 North Township Road 179
Republic, Ohio 44867

September 10, 2020

Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in support of the Emerson Creek Wind Farm, case number 18-1607-EL-BGN. I live in
Scipio Township, just a half mile outside the boundary of the proposed Republic Wind Farm. I was
born and raised in rural Republic and my husband and I have lived here and raised our children here for
29 years. My family has been here in Republic for 5 generations.

Wind farm development is essential to support the energy needs of our country and the Great State of
Ohio as we look to the future. Wind farms will bring resources to our communities to expand services,
like fire departments, police departments, and schools, services that improve the lives of all our
citizens. This part of Ohio is a great place to put wind farms, we have farms for turbine placement and

farmers who want them.

We need only look to the fires out west to know that we need to take action to start to change the
damage we have done to the environment. The fires are larger and more devastating each year. We are
on pace for a record setting hurricane season and in Colorado, it was 93 degrees one day and snowing
the next, in early September!

The fraud and bribery involved with House Bill 6, is an indication of the corruption involved with the
opposition to renewable energy.

Please approve all the pending Wind Farms for Ohio.

Sincerely,

G

Donna S Hudacek
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